Global Environment Facility

GEF

October 27, 2000

Mr. Rafael Asenjo

GEF Executive Coordinator

United Nations Development Programme
One United Nations Plaza

New York, NY 10017

Dear Mr. Asenjo,

I am writing in reference to UNDP’s letter of September 24, 2000, submitting for approval
a proposal for additional financing of the climate change enabling activity for Mali. Such
financing is to be provided for the purpose of supporting capacity building activities in priority

areas.

I wish to inform you that the CEQ has approved the proposal for a total amount of
US$100,000.

Please find attached a copy of the project tracki‘ng sheet for your records.

Sincerely,

Kenneth King
Assistant Chief Executive Officer

Cc:  Messrs. A. Djoghlaf (UNEP), L. Vidaeus (World Bank), M. Gadgil (STAP)

GEF SECRETARIAT, 1818 H STREET NW, WASHINGTON, DC 20433 USA
TELEPHONE (202) 4730508 FAX (202) 522 3240/3245
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MALI : Climate Change Enabling Activity (Additional Financing for Capacity-building in Priority Areas

GEF Contribution: $100,000

Proposed

Signee

Requested Action

Signature

Date

Processing Action

O Concept
Clearance

E/ Project

Program Manager

Recommendation

mm/dd/yy

Team Leader

Program Manager

Clearance

@;nmendatig

Avani Vaish

lolLé(Ob

CEO

<

Approval

A (57“‘/"75

Approval Mghamed T ELAshry

z0/2_7/oo

Program Manager | Recommendation Avani Vaish
Q)  Clearinghouse
Mechanism
Approval CEO Approval Mohamed T. EkAsh
Attachment:

L Secretariat Review
L Document Under Processing

World Bank User

M:\RAMON\FORMS\EA Clearance Forms\EAClearance-BioFY2000.doc

06/08/00 6:24 PM



